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May 31, 1984

Dr. Charles Ryrie
Dallas Theological Seminary
3909 Swiss Avenue
Dallas, TX 75204

Dear Dr. Ryrie,

Because of your interest in biblical matters, I am
sending you a copy of my new book on ELDERS. There have
been some misunderstandings about the role of elders. I
trust this may be a tool to resolve some of them.

I would appreciate knowing your reaction to the content,
as well as any insights you may have on the subject.

May the great Shepherd of the sheep equip you in every
good thing to do His will,

Yours in His service,

T T

John MacArthur
Pastor—Teacher
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